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Get ready to start your reading journey with our
summer reading challenge!

This is a FREE summer reading program, sponsored by Lowell Area Schools. Students grades K-5 may read books from
home, check out library books from KDL or our school libraries. Parents must remain with their child while onsite.

Each time you spend 10 minutes lost in the pages of a book, splash some color onto your reading log. With 15 spaces

waiting to be filled, you're not just reading — you're creating a masterpiece! Whether you're exploring distant galaxies,

unraveling mysteries, or diving into historical adventures, every minute counts towards unlocking your ultimate prize.
Once your reading log is bursting with vibrant hues, bring it to any of our spots and claim your well-earned reward!

Haven't grabbed your reading log yet? Swing by any of our locations or snag one online to get started.

DATES
June 18, 25 and July 9, 16, 23, 30

Cherry Creek Elementary
Tuesday Mornings | 10 a.m. -1 p.m.

Alto KDL Branch
Tuesday Evenings| 6 - 7:30 p.m.

Murray Lake Elementary
Wednesday Mornings |9 a.m.- 12 p.m.

Englehardt (Lowell) KDL Branch
Wednesday Evenings | 5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

PreK - 2nd Grade = 10 minutes
3rd - 5th Grade = 20 minutes

Questions?
Katelynd Pulver | kpulver@lowellschools.com
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